
Message from the class teacher:
Welcome to Lakeside Nursery’s newest members! We hope everyone had a amazing 

Easter break and is eager to learn many of amazing things this term! We are excited for 
our this summer term by delving further into the ASPIRE curriculum topics of ‘Journeys 

and Transport’ and ‘Minibeasts’.

An overview of learning this term

This summer term, we have an exciting and enriching learning journey planned for our 
Nursery children! Through our topics, we will be enjoying a variety of both fiction and 
non-fiction stories, helping children to develop a love of books while expanding their 

vocabulary and understanding of the world. In our Minibeasts topic, one of the 
highlights will be observing real caterpillars grow and transform into butterflies—a 

magical and memorable experience for our little learners!

We’ll be continuing to cover all areas of learning from the Early Years Foundation Stage 
(EYFS) framework and With the warmer weather, we’ll also be making the most of our 

outdoor learning environment, taking part in nature walks, water play, and creative 
outdoor activities in the sunshine. We’re looking forward to a joyful, sun-filled term full 

of growth, curiosity, and friendship!

Books we will be learningKey dates this term:

Friday  23rd May – Break up for half-
term

Monday 2nd June– INSET day

Friday 11th July- ‘Lakesidebury’ 
Music Festival in Early Years

Monday 21st July- Nursery 
Graduation for children starting 
Reception in September

Wednesday 23rd July- Break up for 
Summer holidays 
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